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We remember  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at St Hilda’s 
 

Starting this coming week: the masses 

on Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

will be temporarily suspended.   

Mid-week Mass will take place on:  

Tuesday at 9.40am and will include 

anointing 

Saturday at 9.00am 
 

Sunday Coffee and Coffee morning 

are both suspended for the time being. 

This will be reviewed at the next PCC 

meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

In Memoriam  
We remember before God those 

who have died and those who have 

died alone with no one to comfort 

them. We remember also with love 

those whose “years mind” fall this 

week. 

9th January 

Alice Pope   1945 

David Pope   1969 
 

11th January 

Harry Fitton   1964 
 

13th January  

Barbara Bohanna  2019 
 

14th January 

George Fitton   1937 

Margaret Stone  2008 

Kathleen Tildsley  2017 
 

15th January 

Annie Clapham  1959 
 

Eternal rest, grant unto them 

O Lord, and let light perpetual 

shine upon them.  May their souls 

and the souls of all the faithful 

departed, through the mercy of 

God,  

Rest in Peace and Rise in Glory. 

 
 

 

 

 

Please remember with love and 

prayers all on our prayer list  

here at St. Hilda’s 

 

Jean Adamson, Mavis Belton, 

Gill, Tom Kay, Maryrose & 

Walter,  

Irene Thornton, Dr John 

Morris, Vanessa, Vera, Val 

March, Tony Frost, David 

Lloyd, Tom Power, Helen 

Dearden, Kevin Maguire, Irene 

Healy, Brenda Hall, Vivine, 

Dave Bayliss, Michael and Paul, 

Rev’d Deborah, Stephen & 

Jacqueline Jackson, Francesca 

Boothman, Derek Cooper, 

Derek Hughes, Ciro & Nino 

Genua, Doreen Hindley, Eileen 

Mather, Tony Walk, Mary 

Phillips, Derek Miles, Sylvia 

Brookes & Karen Talbot. 
 

 

 

 

ONLINE BINGO returns on 22nd 

January at 7.30pm. If you would 

like to join - in bingo tickets are 

available from Julie at £5 per 

person. same procedure as usual, 

zoom link to be sent nearer the 

time.  
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Weekly Newsletter 
9th January 2022 

The Baptism of The Lord  

Solemn High Mass 11.00am 

Hymns  

Introit   332 

Offertory 56  

Communion 342 

Recessional 466   

Sides people:  Irene and Peggy  

Reader:  Alex 

Organist:  Geoff 

Epiphany Gifts For many years at St 

Hilda’s we have kept up this tradition – these are donations to help us 

purchase essential items such as Communion wafers, Incense, Charcoal 

and Candles. If you would like to help St Hilda’s by offering an 

Epiphany gift then this will be greatly received from 9th January 

Silver Circle. The last four winners from 2021 were Maryrose, June 

Thompson, Carole and Peggy. Congratulations to the four winners. 

Maryrose has handed over the running of the Silver Circle to Carole. 

Carole would like to thank Maryrose for all the work she has put in 

with fundraising activity since its inception, we at St Hilda’s are truly 

grateful for all she has done. Thank you Maryrose from the bottom of 

our hearts. Payment is now due for 2022 – £10 for the year or 20p per 

week for each number you hold. If you are not in the Silver Circle then 

please see Carole and she will allocate a number for you. 

 

Thought for the week – “Strive for progress not perfection” 

John saw Jesus 

coming towards 

him, and said: 

This is the Lamb of 

God who takes 

away the sins of the 

world. 
 


